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From: Jamie Schroeder 
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 1:32 PM
To: Steve Le <SLe@SantaClaraCA.gov>
Subject: Support remodeling of 641 Wilson Ct (PLN21-15115)

Hi Steve

We are neighbors of Chirag and Zarana . We live on 645 Wilson Ct, Santa Clara and share the side
yard fence with them. We would like to extend our support for remodeling of 641 Wilson Ct. Chirag
& Zarana are excellent neighbors who have lived in these community for over a decade . We believe
with these remodeling they will be able to support and take care of their parents and our community
will be much more diverse with all age groups. 

Happy to answer any questions if you'd like to reach out.

Best
Jamie and Ryan
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